
August 

Dear Kindergartner,  

Welcome to Schofield! We are  

excited that you are coming to  

Schofield soon! We have lots of fun things 

planned for the year. We will read and write 

stories, play math games, create projects, and 

make new friends! We are looking forward to 

getting to know all of you this year! Enjoy the 

rest of the summer. See you soon!  

      

                ♥ Ms. Bergeron 

Ms. Sleeper  


